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DATES TO REMEMBER

11th October Back to Hensman Day

17th October Famous Personality Night

18th October Generation Day Tournament

25th October Sponsors Day (to be confirmed)

28th October Mid Week Tennis League ccmmences
f Governor’'s Team visits Hensman

31st October State League Commences

7th/8th November Summer Tennis League commences
19th November Veteran’s Association Team visits Hensman

5th December Food and Fashion Night
19th December Christmas at Hensman
27th December Champagne Breakfast & Tennis



FROM THE PRESIDENT

With the warm, sunny weather more people are taking out their racquets and heading
down to the Club. It is pleasing that we have had several new people join as members

and quite a few visitors during the winter months. We look forward to increased activity
as the 1998/9 season gets into full swing.

We had a good attendance at the Annual General Meeting and a few changes to the
Board of Management.

We are sorry that Marlene Howes has decided not to renominate as Sponsorship
Director due to study and work commitments. We thank her most sincerely for the time
she put into this position and the new sponsors she has organised. David McNeil also
was unable to continue as Social Director and we thank him for all he achieved and the
new initiatives he tried. David has indicated he is prepared fo continue to purchase
kitchen supplies and assist Pam where possible. Ken Smith had a difficult year with

health problems but in spite of this he organised the Social play very well. Sincere
thanks to him.

The new Board of Management has some new faces. John Bamfield has taken on the
important portfolio of Club Administrator. Doug Napier has taken over Finance,
allowing Mike Howes to move to Social Play. Pam Gardiner has taken on the Social
Events responsibility. James Williams took over the Men's Captain's role late last
season and is continuing in that role while Meike Schoolland and Joan Bonser are
carrying out the Ladies’ Captain responsibilities. At present the Sponsorship portfolio is
unfilled so | am grateful to Lynnette Gardiner for taking over the production of the
Herald.

We have accepted a request to host the Governor's Tennis Team on 28th October. The
Governor's team will consist of 12 players and we will field a team of the same number
(men only). A few weeks later on 19 November we have invited a team from the
Veteran's Association to visit Hensman. This will be both men and women.

As well as the tennis there is quite al lot of social happenings planned at the Club over
the next few weeks. Take note of them and plan to be part of the ‘social scene’ as well
as the ‘tennis scene’.

We have decided to have a ‘Back to Hensman' afternoon on Sunday 11 October. If you
are a non-playing member you are specially invited to come along for a game. if you
know someone who previously was a member of the Club, invite him/her back for the
day. If he/she is no longer able to participate in the tennis suggest they cone along for
afternoon tea or drinks at the end of the day so they can renew friendships and see
what the Club is up to nowadays.

Concern was expressed at the AGM about the morale of the Club and some
cliqueness between groups. Lets get the new season off on the right foot and be
positive about the future if tennis and the club by making an effort to include new
members in your group and welcome visitors. We would also like to introduce
some of the better and more mature juniors to Saturday and Sunday afternoon tennis so
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| hope you will do all you can to make them feel comfortable and welcome. They will
only improve if given encouragement so please play your part. We were all young and
inconsistent and unsure of ourselves once - even if that was a long time ago for some of
us.

Though Hensman is fortunate to have a large number of people who pitch in and help in

SO many ways we can always do with more volunteers. Speak to me or any member of
the Board if you can help.

CRECHE

Unfortunately Dallas Gill is unable to continue to do the creche on Saturdays as she is
pregnant and feels it is too much for her. We will miss her as she was great with the
children. Leanne Davy is making enquiries for a replacement as we plan to continue
with the Saturday afternoon creche.

SOUTH PERTH
RETRAVISION
Cnr. Canning Highway
and Hobbs Avenue Como
Tel. 9474 4211

South Perth Retravision is the local Retravision outlet.

Their friendly staff are available to offer expert guidance and advice on a wide range of appliances
and their prices are extremely competitive.

South Perth Retravision are sponsors of our Ciub and the Board encourages members to visit
South Perth Retravision when considering purchases - remember to identify yourself as a
Hensman Park member.

ian hutchison real estate
Specialists in:
. Residential & Commercial Sales
o Property Management
e  Auctions
Providing personalised service. Phone me personally on: 9 474 2200
Mobile 0418 922 100 (A/Hrs. 9 367 7693) or call at Shop 7, Millstream
Arcade, 21 Mends Street, South Perth




WINTERTENNIS LEAGUE

Congratulations to the Men’s Saturday Division 1 team of Ashley Burton, Ryan Offer,
Mark Tory (captain), Colin Napier, Blair Kenworthy, David Artingstall and Peter
LeSurf (reserve) who successfully defended their winter tennis league title and to the
Men's Saturday Division 5 team - Scott Wilson, Tim Johnston, Justin Schoolland,
James Williams (captain), Ivan Zuvela (reserve) and Ken Mcintosh (reserve) who
won their division.

Other team placings were:
Ladies Saturday Division 3 (captain Denise Dalton) finished fourth.
Men's Sunday Division 2 (captain Bart de Ruwe) finished third.

Ladies Sunday Division 2 (G) (captain Julia Azzalini) finished fourth.
Ladies Sunday Division 2 (B) (captain Marlene Howes) finished fifth.

SUMMER TENNIS LEAGUE

Tennis league listing will be available at the Club on Saturday 10th October. These
listings are subject to grading matches presently being played.

Good luck to all players in the upcoming season.

PROFESSIONAL TRAVEL SERVICES - Marie Roberts
9 221 0999

Club Med's Intensive Tennis Week with Scott Draper
— Lindeman Island November 15-21 1998
From Perth $1991 including:
Air fares; accommodation, Tennis tuition; water & land sports; lunch & dinner;

New Zealand Self Drive Holidays
From Perth $1449 8 days/7 nights OR $1983 15 days/14 nights includes:
Airfares; accommodation, Budget car rental, Interislander ferry crossing;
Australian departure tax & travel bag & wallet.

Capital City Best Deals including 2 nights accommodation:
Adelaide $552; Sydney $565; Brisbane $673; Canberra $795
Valid 5 October-24 December 1998. (Also Thrifty Car Rental from $57 per day.)




MID-WEEK TENNIS

A vote of thanks was expressed to Betty Hutchinson at the AGM for organising the
Mid-week social play and | am pleased that Betty has agreed to undertake this
responsibility again. Due to smaller numbers during the winter the men joined in with
the women and this seems to be quite successful.

We are sorry that Margaret Howman’s health is still not improving as we really miss her
and Bob on Wednesdays and hope they will soon be well enough to come along to say
hello.

Two mid-week teams have been entered in the Tennis West Inter-Club Leagues. The
Grasscourt 45 team is Maureen Watsen, Jan Bogaards (reserve), June Rundle, Joan
O’Boyle (reserve), Shirley Davies and Margaret Napier. The Grasscourt 58 team is
Pam Gardiner, Jean Haley, Barbara Whitely, Lois Ker, June Hatten and Marjorie
Crossen (reserve).

Vacancies exist for mid-week social players of both sexes at a reduced subscription rate
of $112.00 a year. Organised play is on Wednesdays from 9.30am but there is also
quite a few who play on Thursdays.

STATE LEAGUE

Our team this year will be similar to the line up we had last year. Ryan Offer moves up
from Division 1 following his strong performance in last year's Club Championships
where he made the single’s final.

Mark Williams who is currently at university in the USA is expected to play some
matches when he returns over Christmas.

The team has been training over the winter by playing in the winter tennis league.
(successfully, as mentioned). This competiticn gave the players the opportunity and
incentive to practice during the winter months.

Do you need industrial or commercial office cleaning or do your carpets at home need
attention and a clean, bright look?

Rob Tuffin's —
TUFF-BRITE CLEANING SERVICE are experts in this field.

Rob is assisted by his son David and Linc Gibellini. All work is quoted and supervised by Rob.

You can see Rob at the Club on Saturdays, or he can be contacted on:-
9332 3163 or
Mobile 0414 323 763.




JUNIORS

Tennis League

Congratulations to the Girls 16 & Under Division 1 team of Bojana Bobusic, Joanne
Carruthers, Michelle Grogan, Jo-lene Ellatt and Jana Cabak (captain) who won a
close fought final against Blue Gum to win their winter league.

Other team placings were:

Girls 16 & Under Division 2 (captain April Thomas) finished third.
Girls 14 & Under Division 2 (captain Amy Peetz ) finished second.
Boys 14 & Under Division 2 (captain Scott Karshall) finished fifth.

Best of luck to all the teams in the forthcoming summer competition.

New Members

Welcome to two new junior members who joined over the winter months - Joel Moylan
(Mathew’s nephew) and William Marianta. Both will be looking to play in the Senior
Tennis Leagues this summer.

Junior Winter Hardcourt Tournament

This tournament was held at Hensman and Wesley College in the first week of the July
school holidays. Over 200 juniors participated. The weather was kind to us with only
the Monday being lost to rain.

Hensman winners were:

Strahinja Bobusic Boys 14 & Under Singles
Strahinja & Bojana Bobusic Mixed 14 & Under Doubles
Nicholas Saracini Boys 12 & Under Doubles

Many other Hensman players reached semi-finals.

Special thanks to Keith, Peter, Peter and Tony from Tennis Success for their help and
support in running the Hensman match office.

Also special thanks to all the Hensman members and parents who helped make the
tournament a success. A nice profit was made for the Club but the real benefit was to
have top juniors playing at our Club and to give our juniors the opportunity to play in a
tournament on their home courts.




Junior Committee

Ken Mclintosh is looking to form a committee to help run the Junior club this year. Help
from both parents and players is required for some of the administrative duties (ie
membership records, contributing to the Herald, organising social events and an
occasional club tournament)

Sarah Heather has already joined this committee and Jade Mitchell helped out with the
running of the match office for the Junior Hardcourt tournament.

It is not intended that there will be many formal meetings. If you can help out please
see Ken Mcintosh.

BRIDGE
SETTLEMENTS

YOUR LOCAL
SETTLEMENT AGENT
All Conveyancing and

Property Settlements
Specialising in Private Sales

A Touck Of Elegance
FLORIST

A very special touch

For quality, long lasting flowers and excellent value

Deliveries to all suburbs daily

Contact: David Armstrong

Maureen Thomas

PHONE: 9367 4197

SUITE 5, 83 MILL POINT ROAD gl:g:gfan ?is'r 3844 Mobile: 014 886 337
SOUTH PERTH 1/175 Labouchere Rd, Como 6152
North Lake

Painting Services

Quality Residential and Commercial Painting
Free quotes ALL areas

Michael Hall Ph: 9331 3308
Reg:4703 Mobile 0417 944 492




GROUNDS AND HALL

The grass courts have now all been heavily verticut. The south bay looks very bare at
present but we are hopeful that with some warmer weather and fertiliser the grass will
be ready for some play on Opening Day.

With the wintergreen grass the thatch build up is tremendous. This is why the courts
became so soft and spongy last season. There is hope that with the removal of all this
(4 truckloads this year) that a hard even surface will result in a good even bounce again
this year. The wintergreen grass is a prolithic grower - that is why it is greener all the
year round- so our management techniques need to change to accommodate this.
Regular verticutting will need to done twice yearly from now on.

A proposal to erect a wind break with sarlon cloth along the fence between each bay is
being considered. Most of our tennis is played with a strong south westerly breeze
blowing and it is felt tat a barrier such as this will considerably reduce the unpleasant
affect on our tennis play. The Board has applied for a grant to help defray the cost of
this. The club house and it's surrounds are all looking a little tired at present and need a
spruce up so a small committee is investigating the best way of achieving this with
minimal cost to the Club.

The rest of the hardcourts are to have a lighting upgrade to the standard of the existing
levels on courts 4 & 5 so night tennis will be more feasible and enjoyable in the near
future. We have received approval and financial assistance for this project and it should
be under way in the next few weeks.

We are looking for volunteers for Monday morning general cleaning and bin emptying.
At present Ross Totterdell does it all by himself and is getting lonely. Any offers of
help please let Arnold Jones know, even if it only for a few weeks of the year.

We are delighted that Kevin Fitzgerald is continuing to be responsible for the hall
bookings.

Thanks to Frank Thomas and Ken Smith for revarnishing the seats along the front of
the clubhouse.

lee preston hair

1556 ANGELO STREET
SOUTH PERTH WA 6151
TEL 9367 3668
FAX 9367 4282




COMING SOCIAL EVENTS

Remember to add the following social events to your diary.....
(If you can ‘t make it, perhaps you could help in some other way - donate to a raffle,
help set up or clear up, contribute ideas.)

17th October - Famous Personality Night

Dress as your favourite star or character. Enjoy a meal with your friends and fellow club
members. $15.00 for the meal and entertainment by special guests. 7.00pm start.

5th December - Food & Fashion Night

Tennis wear and lingerie will be paraded after a hot roast dinner. After the parade enjoy
desserts, coffee and chocolates. $15.00. Dinner served 7.30-7.45pm.
Note catwalk side boxes can be arranged at special corporate rates. Apply early!!!

19th December - Children’s Christmas Party

Bring along your children and grandchildren. Santa will be distributing gifts while
members and friends are invited to stay for drinks and snacks after tennis.

27th December - Champagne Breakfast & Tennis

Your Board of Management will be managing the kitchen and the captain’s office to
cook up bacon and eggs etc. The champagne breakfast starts 8.30-9.00am with tennis
to follow. Breakfast and tennis $15.00.

SOCIAL NOTES

This year the Club is looking to involve a greater number of people in the
organisation of social activities in order to ‘share the load’. Last year was filled
with frustration and disappointment despite the hard work and efforts of the few
people who were involved.

It is extremely difficult to cater for functions when numbers are unknown,
therefore it is important for the success of these functions that commitments are
made as early as possible and that they are approached enthusiastically.

Over the last few years there has appeared to be a conflict of interest between
‘Club Social Events’ and ‘State League Social Events’ with functions often falling
too close together. The Board of Management has agreed that the two groups
should work together and that the profits made on these social functions can be
shared accordingly. That is this year the ‘Social Committee’ and the ‘State
League Fund Raising Committee’ will be working together.




SOCIAL PLAY

This summer Social Sets will be run as Computer Sets on Saturdays and Manual Sets
on Sundays (whilst numbers are low).
Saturday is our busiest social day, so Mike Howes will be available to help the
designated Saturday person with the Computer Sets. Because it is such a straight
forward procedure, only one person is really needed at a time, so the person on sets
duty will still get a number of games during the afternoon. Instructions on the operation
of both Computer and Manual Sets are available in the Captains’ room.

The Sets Roster is shown below and is also displayed in the Captains’ room. If you are
unable to do sets on your designated date, please let me know in advance so that a
substitute date can be arranged. DO NOT just ignore it and not turn up.

Date Saturday Sunday
October 3rd/4th Opening Day Barry Bogaards
10th/11th Denise Dalton “Return to Hensman"
17th/18th Clem Overheu Ken Smith
24th/25th John Bamfield Joan O’Boyle
31st/Nov 1st Arnold Jones Norm Burkett
November 7th/8th Rob Tuffin Geoff Groves
14th/15th Stan Voloczi Ken Smith
21st/22nd John Bamfield Elsie Carroll
28th/29th Clem Overheu Kevin Fitzgerald
December 5th/6th Jan Bogaards Barry Bogaards
12th/13th Margaret Napier Ken Smith
19th/20th John Bamfield Betty Hutchinson
26th/27th D.Y.O. Committee

“‘Reserves”: Mark Snelling, James Williams

f Does pain lose you points? \

Find out what you can do to improve tennis elbow,
tennis shoulder, neck or back pain.

Helen M. Potter
Manipulative
Physiotherapist
B.App.Sci(Physio);
Grad.Dip.Manip.Ther.;MSc

15 Colin Street, West Perth
Telephone 9481 30 /
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COMINGS & GOINGS

Alice Hassett, daughter to David Hassett and Lynnette Gardiner, grand-daughter to
Pam and Cec Gardiner arrived just in time to have her birth announced at the AGM***
Darren Pearson has not been seen around the Club too much over the winter months
as he has been busy working on his newly acquired property***Doug and Margaret
Napier and Mark And Fiona Tory are in the process of building new houses** The
Rundle family are preparing for two weddings over the summer - Karen's in November
and lan’s in January***Nick Roberts has recently returned from a three month global
expedition including Africa, Britain and Russia***Betty Hutchinson has recently
celebrated the birth of yet another great grand-daughter***Good luck to our club
members sitting their final school exams this year including Megan Beale, Justin
Schoolland and Ryan Offer***Cliff Carter recently celebrated his 80th birthday with a
game of tennis with the Wednesday crew***Barb Whitely has been busy delivering
pamphlets for her son Martin who is a Labor candidate in the Federal election***Arnold
& Jenny Jones enjoyed a trip to Turkey in July***Jan & Barry Bogaards have been to
Bali, unfortunately Jan has been suffering Bali Belly***It is good to see Charles
Picchetti back in the 'big smoke’ after his stint in Margaret River*** Josephine Syme is
back on the court after recovering from broken ribs sustained in a falll***Congratulations
to Max Heitman on being re-elected Vice President of the Veterans Association***June
Rundle and Roy Field have both had success in the recent Royal Perth Golf Club
championships***Cec Gardiner's constant studying of AFL form has proved its worth
becoming a joint winner of the Wye Wye Football tipping competition in which several
club members participated***Sam & Leanne Davy are testing family relationships with a
road trip to Adelaide with their two young sons over the school holidays.

: PBowdenes \

EXCLUSIVE LINGERIE

Debbie Napier

Shop 47 New Fremantle Mall
William Street, Fremantle 6160
Phone (08) 9335 6343

\ Lingerie * corselry * sleepware * hosiery /

GIFT OF A LIFETIME
Document your family stories for the enjoyment of future generations
Contact: JAN SPENCER, B.A.
209b Melville Parade, Como, WA 6151 Tel. 9 450 1392 Mobile 041 774 4224
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BAR ROSTER

NOTE: The date you have been rostered. If you are unable to attend on that day please
arrange a substitute (preferably a swap). As a last resort contact Geoff Groves 9474

2523.

3rd October
4th October

10th October
11th October

17th October
18th October

24th October
25th October

31st October
1st November

7th November
8th November

14th November
15th November

21st November
22nd November

28th November
29th November

5th December
6th December

12th December
13th December

19th December
20th December

26th December
27th December

Geoff Groves, Frank Thomas
Arnold Jones, John Ince

Peter Le Surf, Tony Brown
Max Heitman, John Spencer

Dick Ker, Alan Morcombe, Dene Rundle
Rob Tuffin, Randy Raux ~

Bart de Ruwe, Darren Pearson
STATE LEAGUE

lan Rundle, David Artingstall
Bob Wegner, Norm Burkett

Anthony Hall, Graham Walker
Ken Smith, Kannan Rajappi

Doug Webster, Mathew Moylan
David McNeil, Lionel Alexander

Mark Snelling, Roger Nicholas
lan Hutchinson, Mike McLean

Clem Overheu, Barry Bogaards
Jim Syme, Ross Totterdell

lvan Zuvela, Cec Gardiner
Nick Roberts, Alec Whyte

Joan Bonser, Kathy Williams
David Hassett, Geoff lvanac

Lindsay Carey, Sue Taylor, Stacey Apostolou
Kevin Fitzgerald, Barry Daniels

James Williams, Bart de Ruwe
CHAMPAGNE BREAKFAST - VOLUNTEERS
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AFTERNOON TEA ROSTER

NOTE:The date you have been rostered. If you are unable to attend on that day please
arrange a substitute (preferably a swap). Most people will be rostered on twice over the
summer, however some people will be required to do three turns.

3rd October
4th October

10th October
11th October

17th October
18th October

24th October
25th October

31st October
1st November

7th November
8th November

14th November
15th November

21st November
22nd November

28th November
29th November

5th December
6th December

12th December
13th December

Afternoon Tea Duty

e Before tennis, put out cups and turn on urn.

e Negotiate with set captains the time for tea.

e Serve teal coffee. Stack dishwasher and set going.
« After tennis, empty dishwasher and clear everything

away

Elsie Carroll, Lois Ker, June Rundle
Marlene Howes, Cathy Elliot

Barb Whitely, Jean Harley
Barbara Lyall, Isla Green

Megan Beale, Kathy Williams, Keryl Chute
Sharon Lampara

Kerryn Zeeb, Leanne Davy
Pam Smith, Auriol Heary

Nicole Pound, Tanya Beale, Natasha Brinsden
Manu McCrow, Celia Whitfield

Erica Andersson, Debbie Tassicker
Pam Gardiner, June Hatton

Betty Hutchinson, Shirley Davies
Denise Dalton, Rhoda Napier

Janelle McGann, Lynnette Gardiner
Jessie Lim

June Rundle, Fay Totterdell
Pam Norcott

Miriam Morgan-Hobbs, Sue Taylor
Josephine Syme, Diane Ray

Sherie Heather, Diane Bilney
Fiona Tory, Debbie Napier

Culley’s Tea Rooms
116 High Street.,
Fremantle
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HOW WELL DO YOU KNOW YOUR
FELLOW CLUB MEMBERS?

Compiled by Cec Gardiner.

The following descriptions of some of our club members are entirely true. The
comments in brackets are those of the editor and are designed to provide you with a
little extra assistance in identifying the mystery member. All the people described are
prominent club members who play regularly and participate in many club social
activities. If you are sure that you can identify the mystery member, quietly confirm your
ability with either Lynnette Gardiner or David Hassett. If you can not recognise some

of the members, ask your friends to help, and then look for the correct answers in the
next issue of the Herald.

Member A

Was born in Meedan, Indonesia. At one time a tuba player in a city band, the member
claims that today his musical interest is almost entirely confined to being a Wilbur Smith
fan. Employment has taken Member A to a variety of places including Melbourne,
Brisbane and West Africa. (| think it was a natural shyness that made it so difficult to
extract the above information from Member A - Ed) .

Member B

Was born in a nursing home in East Perth. This member's claim to fame includes
working with Kenneth Moore and Susanna York in a well known movie. However this is
balanced by the notoriety that stems from the member’s involvement in a TV screened
brawl at a football match in Fremantle. (Unlike Member A, Member B can not be
described as shy and the claim to have become a polite, responsible and sober citizen is
a little difficult to believe. - Ed).

Member C

Was one of a family of seven, and like many others in our club was born on the eastern
seaboard. This member is a competent piano player but also achieved well on the
sporting field being a state representative in under 12 basketball. (I guess this partly
explains the slam dunk action for high volleys and smashes - Ed). Our member spent
two years living in Ireland (that backhand action does look a little like an Irish hurling
player's -Ed)
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Member D

As a child member D excelled both as a dish washer and a pig feeder. At primary
school he led the ruck but by secondary school he played as a rover. (| have no reason
the expect that it was smoking that stunted his growth at this time -Ed). He broke his
school's 100 metre hurdle record in his second last year . He played with Bruce
Duperouzel in the sixties and was in the same team as Karl Langdon in the eighties.
(Obviously sports minded, reasonably old, but durable -Ed).

Member E

Was born in a British Commonwealth country beginning with ‘C’, but moved to Australia
at the age of two. Although there is no apparent linkage to France, this member was an
avid garden snail eater as a young child. Coached by Don Harris at the age of six,
Member E has been a keen tennis player ever since. (I wonder if snail eating would
increase the pace of my forehand -Ed). Both this member’s spouse and a sibling are
members of the tennis club.

Member F

Is and all round sportsperson, winning championships and being a top administrator in
both tennis and another sport. This member went to Ceylon for a twenty first birthday
celebration, won a tennis championship in a prominent wheatbelt town and obtained car
driving expertise by reversing up and down the back lanes of a large country town.
(Maybe the arm action practised in car reversing has contributed to the in to out cross
spin that Member F applies to forehand shots -Ed). This member met their spouse, also
a clu member, at a political meeting.

NEW MEMBERS

We extend a warm welcome to the following recent new senior members:

Jack McNeilage Judy Tyler
Donny Gunawan Esme Bailey
Anthony Barquero Tony Fitzgerald
Perry Wilkie

In line with other sporting clubs leave of absence has been discontinued for some time.
However members who are unable to play any season for various reasons may apply to
be transferred to the NON PLAYING category. The cost per year is $20.00. These
members will continue to be on our mailing list and therefore will still receive copies of
the Hensman Herald.
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HENSMAN PARK TENNIS CLUB

FAMOUS PERSONALITY NIGHT

Dress up as your favourite character, legend, star, role model or hero. -
SATURDAY OCTOBER 17 1998, 7.00pm
PAY ONLY $15 PER HEAD FOR A NIGHT FILLED WITH

DELICIOUS FOOD
ENERGETIC DANCING
INFECTIOUS FUN & LAUGHTER

GET YOU TABLE TOGETHER NOW!
PRIZES AWARDED FOR BEST MALE & FEMALE IN COSTUME
Non Club Members Welcome

FOR MORE DETAILS PHONE Debbie Napier 9313 3306 or Denise Dalton 9332 2469




